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Welcome to St Bede’s...

Attendance up to  07/03/25

Wed 19th Mar
Pedestrian training Y1
Y3 class assembly
rescheduled date tbc

Thu 20th Mar
SEND parental consultations
Friday 21st Mar

Pedestrian training Y1/2
Swimming gala KS2

Sunday 23rd Mar
Family mass @ St Thomas
Aquinas Church

Coming soon...Coming soon...

This week’s events...This week’s events...
Wednesday 12th Mar
Pedestrian training Y1
Thursday 13th Mar
Pedestrian training Y1/2

You can now view our special World Book
Day themed English newsletter

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/c
urriculum/subjects/english

SEND parents don’t forget to
make your appointment for a

parental consultation Thursday
20th March

 



Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...

Click to view our school calendar https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar

Parent’s evening will take place on Tuesday
25th and Wednesday 26th of March. 

Lines will open on Thursday 13th March at
10am for you to book your appointment via

the school office

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar


Along with our Discos and Pantomimes, we are seeking to
build positive memories, and lasting traditions in St Bede’s. 

We are hoping to host an Easter Egg Raffle to generate money
towards school funds.

We would truly appreciate any donations of Easter Eggs, of
any size, from now onwards that the children will be able to

buy raffle tickets to win. Parents and carers will be able to buy
tickets with cash from the school office from Monday 17th  of

March £5 a strip

Any donations of Eggs,
please drop off at the

school office. I’ve started
off the prize pot with
some donations from

me!
Thank you so much.

Miss Cuff

Easter Egg Raffle 
Friday 4th April



Huge well
done to our

fantastic
pupils that

competed in
the Mayor’s

Song Contest
on Friday.
You sang

beautifully
and did

yourselves
and the

school proud!

Thank you to all everyone who
was able to join us for Year 2

Class Assembly last week. The
children loved being able to

share all they had learnt about
plants and we are so proud of

all their hard work. 

World Book DayWorld Book Day

Children throughout all key stages had a wonderful time celebrating world
book day dressed as their favourite book characters and taking part in a

whole host of fun activities such as sharing their own book reviews, creating
fabulous artwork and joining in the BBC live session


